
March 28, 2024

Family and Friends of the Village of Johnsburg, 

Every year Sunnyside Tavern participates in the Village of Johnsburg’s Memorial 
Day parade and events.  In past years, current military and veterans, rode on the 
float in honor of the memories of past Service Men & Women.  This year, we 
would like to do more to honor those Soldiers.

To do this, we are asking family and friends to please submit pictures of their 
Servicemen to Sunnyside Tavern via drop off or email along with a short 
biography with Name, Rank, Dates and Location of Service.  (Please drop off a 
copy as the picture will not be returned.)

We will display the pictures and biographies on Sunnyside Tavern’s float in the 
Memorial Day parade on May 27th, 2024.  Everyone will be able to view the float 
at the Johnsburg Community Club during the events after the parade also. 

Please submit all photos no later than Sunday May 5, 2024. 

Please contact Karen Kunz or Amy Hodges for any questions.

Sunnyside Tavern

4206 N. Johnsburg Rd,

Johnsburg, IL 60051

SunnysideTavern0@gmail.com

815-385-4460


